
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: BART 2020 Amual Report: Sustainability

DATE: September 2,2021

At the September 9,2021 BART Board meeting, staff will present an information item on the

BART 2020 Annual Report: Sustainabilitv, which is available to the public on the BART web site.

The Annual Report contains a collection of case studies that highlight BART's achievements in
sustainability for calendar year 2020 and a summary of BART's sustainability performance

metrics. Staff will summarize these findings.

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development Officer,
at (sl0) 287-4794.

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


